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GRAFTON - The Great Rivers & Routes Tourism Bureau announced the fireworks for 
Thursday, July 15, in Alton and Grafton have been postponed.

Alton and Grafton have had the fireworks displays every Thursday night. In Grafton, it 
is done in conjunction this summer with the Music In The Park. The fireworks display 
typically runs for 15 minutes.



Cory Jobe, president of the Great Rivers & Routes Tourism Bureau, said the display set 
for July 15 will be added to the schedule, and the Thursday night season will now 
extend to Sept. 16.


